
 

*CLOSURE* 
Due to Government 

Covid-19, Tier 4 regulations, 

we are now closed for all activities until 

the current measures are reviewed and  

relaxed. 
All current paid bookings placed and 

timeslots, will be honoured for customers 

when we are able to reopen. 

Membership fees will also be frozen until 

we re-open. 

Please look out for media updates and we 

will be in touch when we have a date to 

open our doors once again. 

In the meantime, stay safe! 


